
 
 

GOLF COMMITTEE 
                                                                         January 10th 2017 

Olde Barnstable Fairgrounds Golf Course 
Minutes: Approved 

  
 

Roll Call: DAVID MILLER            Present 
  RICHARD ALIBERTI Present  
  GEOFFREY CONVERSE Present 
  MARY CREIGHTON Absent 
  EDIN NACAR  Present 
  EDWARD HICKEY  Present 

BRIAN CONWAY  Absent  
 
 
ALSO PRESENT:    CHRIS WHITE 

   
Chair Miller reads statement in accordance with MGL Ch. 30.A.S.20 regarding public taping at 
meetings- No one responds as taping this meeting   
 
Public Comments:  NONE 
 
Chair Miller- We would like to congratulate and recognize Jesse Schechtman on being awarded the Gary Philbrick Golf 
Professional of the year on Cape Cod.   
 
Act on Minutes from the December 2016 meeting 
 

Motion duly made by Geoff Converse to approve the minutes of the December 13th 2016 
meeting. Seconded by Edward Hickey Vote: so voted unanimously 

 
Update on 25th Anniversary Plans: 
 Chris White-   Merchandise for the 25th anniversary has been ordered, we also have the pin flag that we will be 
using this year (Chris shows the flag to the committee).  
  
Hyannis Restoration: 

Chair Miller- In the event that we do not the funding for this project this year, what can we do this year.  
Chris White- If it is not approved we will have to do a lot of thinking outside the box to get some of this done.   
The main thing we need improved is the water situation and we would have to look into updating the system to 
be able to pump more water.  Right now we only pump 400 gallons a minute at Hyannis opposed to 800 gallons 
a minute at OBF.  If the plan is not approved we will look into a new plan. Topic Discussed  
Chris White- We can do things in house like fill in bunkers and do tree work but it would be a much longer 
process. 

Olde Barnstable Restaurant Update: 

 

The Town of Barnstable 
Office of Community Services 

367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601 
Lynne M. Poyant, Director 

Office: 508-862-4956 
Fax: 508-862-4782 

 
Barnstable Golf (Olde Barnstable Fairgrounds and Hyannis Golf Course) Marine & Environmental Affairs: 508-790-6272 
     508-362-2606   Senior Services:    508-862-4750 
Hyannis Youth & Community Center:   508-790-6345   Veteran’s Service:    508-778-8740 
Recreation:    508-790-6345 Youth Services :      508-790-6345



Chris White- We have had many people look at the restaurant and hope to have someone put a proposal very 
soon. 

 
Chair Miller- asked when the bills are going out.  Wayne M – The bills are going out now 
 
Geaoff Converse- Is there a tournament planned for the 25th. Chris – Yes there will be a tournament and we will be 
sending out the information.   
 
 Richard Aliberti- asked about the background info for the First Tee individuals.  
 
 
  
MOTION TO ADJOURN duly made by Geoff Converse  SECONDED BY Edin Nacar    
Vote: so voted unanimously 
 
Adjourn:       5:50 PM  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Wayne R. Malcolm 
Recording Secretary 
 

Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours   
** Further detail may be obtained by viewing the video via Channel 18 on demand or at 

http://www.townofbarnstable.us/GolfCommittee **  
 


